
From

Director, Higher Education
Panchkula, l'laryana

To

The Principals of allGovernment Colleges in Haryana

Memo No. 271190-2018 Co (l)

Subject: Regarding best practices.

Dated 14h January,2020

Department is working towards the contours which will help colleges in getting

good grades in NMC. During a meeting (MoM attached)with state levelquality cell (SLQC)which

was held on 20 November 2019, under the chairpersonship of Director, Higher Education, it was

\ \ decided that colleges should make list of best practices as per NAAC guidelines and display these

\,/
/ practices in colleges' portal. You are therefore requested to take necessary action as suggested

and send report on this matter by 21't January 2020.
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Depuft Director (Coordination),

for Director Higher Education
Panchkula, Haryana


